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TUITION PRICING RESOLUTION

Introduced by the 

Budget & Priorities and Planning Committees and the Faculty Senate Cabinet
The Faculty Senate recognizes the importance of the tuition pricing decision in achieving financial stability and notes:

· that the numbers of high school graduates in Ohio is beginning its decline this year, 

· diversity (in all its forms) in our classrooms is crucial to maintaining academic excellence as well as fulfilling the vision of UC|21, 

· and our current tuition is not competitive.

Further, the Senate also recognizes the importance of continuing to educate legislators regarding:

· the long-term implications of persistent under-funding of higher education for both economic and civil society 

· the components of tuition policy

Finally, the Faculty Senate takes note of:

· the fiscal challenges confronting the University 

· the debt load carried by our graduates. 

And, we appreciate the efforts to accurately assess the economic impact of changes in tuition policy and acknowledge that prudent risk-taking is acceptable.

Therefore, the Faculty Senate endorses a tuition pricing policy that separates in-state tuition costs from out-of-state premiums and makes our tuition increasingly competitive for in-state, out-of-state and international students.

For AY 2007-08, the Senate recommends that increases in tuition (if made) apply to both in-state and out-of-state students, while reducing the out-of-state premium to make the out-of state tuition more competitive. Further, the Senate endorses the minority recommendation on in-state tuition levels made by members of the TDR.
